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Dear Students of Shaw College,

In view of the drastic spread of Coronavirus disease (COVID-19), the College has decided to
cancel all remaining assemblies to avoid requiring guests and college staff to come back to
the university to conduct the online broadcast.

Students can watch recordings of the past assemblies as follows in order to fulfil the College
Assembly requirement:

17 January — Becoming a monk in one's twenties (Venerable Tsam Yuen)
21 February — The importance of having our food made and grown locally (Mr. Joey Leung)
6 March — Stage reading “Alive in Mortuary” (Shaw College Drama Club)

The system will record log-in and watching by students as their fulfilling attendance
requirement. Students are required to choose videos of those assemblies which they did not
attend. Deadline of watching is 17 April 2020 (Friday). Updated attendance record will be
available for checking after 24 April 2020 (Friday) through Registration and Attendance
System.
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College Assembly is an integral element of general education. | sincerely thank the College
staff, our guest Joey Leung and Shaw College Drama Club for sharing at the last two online
college assemblies when circumstances still allowed.

If you have any questions or experience any technical difficulties regarding the assembly
recordings arrangement, please contact shaw-assembly@cuhk.edu.hk .

Stay healthy and cheerful!
Professor Winton Au
Dean of General Education

Shaw College

24 March 2020
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